
Reminder! 

 

The first PAC meeting of the year is tomorrow, Tuesday, October 5th at 6pm. It will be held via 

Zoom. We will be approving the budget for the 2021/2022 school year.  

 

Please register in advance for the meeting using the following link 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrd-mtrj4tEtALEsnaU6GzrpNIrDOEOAOk  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meeting. 

 

Thank you! 

 

The GGPAC Executive 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrd-mtrj4tEtALEsnaU6GzrpNIrDOEOAOk

